Nursing homes.and rehab facilities are following strict guidelines to keep their residents safe
because they fall into the high-risk groups for COVID-189. This isn't easy for many nursing home
residents who may feel lonely and isolated.

But you can help lift their spirits by writing them a letter or drawing a picture to send to them!
Here are two local senior care facilities you can send to:
Attn: Liz Ricigliani — Operation Lift Spirits

1645 Whitehorse-Mercerville Road
Hamilton, NJ 08619

Attn: Cathy Chabala — Operation Lift Spirits
1660 Whitehorse-Hamilton Square Road
Hamilton, NJ 08690



